
School Bags Children do not need large bags into school. Our cloakrooms are tight on space. Large 

bags often fall off the pegs creating a tripping hazard.  

Children only need to carry their reading book, reading record, homework book, water bottle and possibly a 
lunch box and waterproof jacket to school. Please consider this when choosing a bag with your child. Often 
a drawn-string bag will be big enough.  

In Reception and KS1, all children will need a book bag. These are kept in the classrooms                                      
so that they are easily accessible. It is highly likely that children in Reception and KS1 will                                           
have no need for any other bag.  

 

 

Dear families,  

We know that it is just the start of the summer holidays, and we certainly don’t want to wish the 
time away, but during this time you may need to purchase new uniform or school shoes for 
your child. We thought this information would be a timely reminder of the school expectations 
as we wouldn’t want you to buy anything unnecessarily or purchase the wrong items and need 
to replace in September.  

Uniform Logoed uniform is available from Monkhouse or for free from our Swap Shop. Children do not 
need to wear logoed uniform, but they must wear a red polo shirt and navy-blue jumper or cardigan. These 
can be purchased from any number of shops.  

We ask that children wear black or charcoal grey tailored shorts, tailored trousers or skirts. Leggings, sports 
or cycling shorts should be reserved for PE days. In the warmer months, children can wear a red gingham 
summer dress. We ask that tights and long socks are grey, black or red.  

             

                                                                         

Footwear   Shoes must be completely black. Trainers are permitted providing they too are completely 
black.  

 

PE Kit Children should wear a white T-shirt or poloshirt with black or navy, non-branded shorts, joggers or 
leggings. Children may wear any suitable sports shoe on a PE day. In order to keep warm, children should 
either wear their uniform jumper, fleece or cardigan or they may wear a red hooded jumper. 

                                             

Children must not bring any toys or fidgets. Pencil cases are permitted at the teacher’s discretion. 


